August 4, 2021

To our Broad Street family,

The Pastor and leadership of Broad Street United Methodist Church have always prioritized the
safety of our members and guests, and in these uncertain times, this is no different. That’'s why
we are practicing and enforcing best practices to minimize contact and the spread of the Delta
variant of Covid-19.

As you know, safety recommendations can and will likely change in accordance to the CDC and
our state recommendations. You can count on your Broad Street leaders to keep up to date with
the latest recommendations by the state and federal government. Current Covid statistics for
Burlington County can be found at www.co.burlington.nj.us and the CDC guidelines can be

found at www.cdc.gov

Though the church doors will remain open, we will be taking the following precautions to keep
everyone safe.
e Face masks are required until further notice
o If you do not have a mask, a mask will be provided at the entry points of the
church by an usher
o Both the front and back doors of the church will be open for entry
e Sunday worship will now be in the sanctuary
o You are encouraged to wear clothing that is appropriate for the weather. Come as
you are. No judgement
e Please follow the posted signs on the pews to maintain social distancing
e No RSVP required, however attendance will be taken in the event of having to contact
trace
We encourage you to wash/sanitize your hands upon entering the church, and most importantly
stay home if you are sick. Broad Street has live online worship starting at 9:30am on our
Facebook page and a repost of the video on YouTube later in the day.

Please know we are carefully monitoring the situation. The most important thing to us is the
safety and wellbeing of our church family and friends as we continue to be hearers and doers of
God’s Word.

Grace and Peace to you.

Teaira Parker, Pastor
Broad Street UMC
36 E. Broad Street
Burlington, NJ 08016
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